
NICHICON (AMERICA) CORPORATION  TEL. (847) 843-7500    
927 East State Parkway  email: sales@nichicon-us.com 
Schaumburg, Illinois  60173-4588 

Product Change Notice 

Notice Number 2204 
Date November 8, 2022 
Notification: Product change 
Description: Discontinuation of PVC bottom plate for snap-in, screw 

terminal aluminum electrolytic capacitors and EDLC series 
Reason: Supplier discontinuing product 
Products affected: LLS, LLG, LGU, LGN, LGG, LGL, LGM, LGJ, LGY, LGR, LGZ, LGX, 

LGW, LAK, LAQ, LAS, LAR, LQS, LNR, LNX, LNC, LQR, LNY, 
LNT, LNU, LKG, LKS, LKX, LHT, LGC, JJC, JJD, JJL series 

Projected change date: December 1, 2022 or until PVC plate stock is exhausted 
Last shipment date: TBD (Subject to change due to manufacturing capacity and 

lead time. All orders must be approved by factory.) 
Comments: Recommended replacement parts will have PET bottom 

plates. Dimensions and electrical specifications will be 
identical.  
Part numbers will remain the same. 
Affected part numbers listed below. 

Sincerely, replacement parts  

Mark Gebbia,  

Sales Application Engineering Manager – Americas 
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PCN Notification Acknowledgement  
 

The indicated notification letter was received and acknowledged by the undersigned authority. 

 

Company:   __________________________________________ 
 

Location:         

                                  

                                                                 

 

Name:    
 
 
 

Signature: _________________________________  
 
 

Title:   
 

Date:   
 

 
We request you return a signed copy to our sales channels within 30 days of receipt of this 
notification. If we do not receive your acknowledgement by that date, we assume you agree 
and accept the preceding notification.  
 

 


	Company:   __________________________________________
	Name:
	Title:

